
The Uptown News Beat 
 Letter from the President 

It is with a heavy heart that I report to you we have 
lost a dear BPW sister, Sandra Elliott, January 22, 
2007.  As many of you know Sandra had been fighting 
Cancer for seven years. Under her guidance and passion 
our club gave more money to MD Anderson cancer re-
search than other clubs for the past 3 years. We are 
going to issue a special Newsletter later this month honoring Sandra. Please send all your 
articles/pictures to Sheila Warren our Newsletter Editor by February 15, 2007. 

 

December was very busy for Uptown. We held our annual Christmas Program to raise 
money for MD Anderson cancer research. Fonda Martin led the program. She had each 
member bring a gift wrapped in green or red for auction. This year was special – Fonda 
procured a real Auctioneer to run the auction. The Auctioneer was very entertaining and 
creative. I am happy to report we raised $2,300 dollars.  

 

Evie Adams and her committee bought Christmas for a Mabee Ranch family. It was so 
much fun buying presents for seven children. Fonda Martin, Evie Adams, her children and 
I delivered the presents and held a pizza party for the family. The children where very 
appreciative for all that our club did. For those of you that have never participated in our 
annual Christmas gift giving you missed a special event. Thanks Evie for another success-
ful and wonderful event. 

 

I was unable to attend our January meeting but I hear that Jo Fite and Fonda Martin 
presented a wonderful program.  Both ladies are Mary Kay saleswomen and they showed 
us how to keep winter skin healthy and beautiful. 

 

Please mark your calendar for our February 14th meeting. We will have a special guest to 
tell us all about volunteerism and Demetra Johns committee will tell us all about Founda-
tion as February is Foundation month. 

 

The Mid-Year board committee has been meeting and things are looking great for Mid-
Year Board March 1st – 3rd. Let’s show our support for our very own Madam State Presi-
dent, Patti Humphrey by attending and working this meeting. The call to Mid-Year board 
and registration are attached – please we need everyone’s help to make this a great 
event. 

 

Building Powerful Women, 

 

Glenna Haskell, Uptown BPW President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special points 
of interest: 

 Program Meet-
ing /February 
14@ Petroleum 
Club@noon 

 Mid-Year Board 
Planning Meet-
ing@Donette 
Marble’s Office/
February 
12@5:30 p.m. 

 Board Meet-
ing@Arcadis/
February 
21@noon 

 Business Meet-
ing/ February 
28@Petroleum 
Club@noon 

 Mid-Year Board/  
March 2,3,&4@ 
Midland Hilton 

“Making a Difference” 

Inside this issue 



“Women Making a Difference” 
 

 

Starfish Award 

   

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Jamie 
Alcocer on her recent 
graduation from UTPB with 
a BBA in Accounting with 
honors.   

Our ladies are always willing to put on 
a smile and lend a hand to raise money 
for MD Anderson.   



Birthdays and membership renewals 

*January Birthday’s 

Tiffany Blakely 1/24 

JoAnn Carlton 1/27 

Beverly Chappell 1/29 

Lorri Lyles 1/7 

*February Birthdays 

Kat Blackman 2/8 

Diane Brown 2/14 

MaryAnn Brock 2/20 

Evie Adams 2/23 

Stacy Nelson 2/24 

Sandra K. Harris 2/26 

*Happy Birthday Ladies!!! 

*Membership renewals 

Diane Brown 

Peggy Driver 

Irmalle Ingram 

Sarah Spencer 

Who ever said Uptown was stuffy? 

 

 

Lily White 

Kat Blackman 

Lesley Goeres 

Cynthia Mo-
rales 

Fonda Martin 

 

 

Becoming 

Powerful 

Women 

Can you guess what 
these ladies are doing?  
Look at Madame  

President, Patti  

Humphrey, she is pay-
ing close attention to 
the auctioneer instead 
of the party inside a 
party going on at the 
table behind her….. 

 

I do believe that table 
raised the most money 
for MD Anderson…... 



Uptown 

Midland 

Business & 

Professional 

Woman 

P.O. Box 3895 
Midland, Texas 79702-
3895 
   
   

“Making a 
Difference” 

Editor/Sheila Warren 
508 W. Wall, Suite 800 
E-mail: 
warren@dawson3d.com 

 
 
Bylaws   Past President’s 
Community Projects Evie Adams 
Finance   Jo Fite 
Foundation  Demetra Johns 
Fundraisers  Donette Marble 
Hospitality Jeanne Larance 
ID Program Open  
Issues Mgmt Fonda Martin 
Leadership Midland Fonda Martin 
Legislation Shirley Harris 
Membership Shirley Harris    
NBWW Sheila Warren 
Newsletter Sheila Warren 
Nominations Sandra Elliott 
Planning Chris Hagan 
Public Relations Penny Crosson 
Scholarships Demetra Johns 
Telephone Debbie Gann 
WOY Donette Marble 
Young Careerist Open 
Web Page  Jennifer Cochran 
 

Region 6 

Director     Elizabeth McGill 

      Elizabeth.mcgill@co.tom-green.tx.us 

Treasurer     Fonda Martin 

      fonda.martin@bosworthco.com 

Recording Secretary    Ann Burmeister 

      akburmetx@cox.net 

State Nominating Committee Member  Sandra Elliott 

      SElliott@arcadis-us.com 

State Nominating Committee Alternate Sheila Warren 

      Warren@dawson3d.com 

 

 

  

2006-2007 Uptown Midland Officers 
President:                       Glenna Haskell  
1st Vice President:          Fonda Martin 
2nd Vice President:            Shirley Harris 
Recording Secretary: Evie Adams 
Corresponding Sec:        Debbie Gann 
Treasurer:                       Jo Fite 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Happy  

Valentine’s 

Day 

A note from the Editor 

 

Please see the attached 
forms for Mid-Year 
Board.  There is one for 
registration and one is the 
invitation for the event.   

 

As many of you are aware 
we lost Sandra Elliott this 
month and President 
Haskell and I are working 
on a special tribute to 
honor her and her life 
that she so generously 
shared with us.  Please 
send me or Glenna pic-
tures, stories or memo-
ries you would like to 
share.   

 

I would like to have this 
tribute done by the end 
of February.   

 

Sincerely, 

Sheila Warren 

 

mailto:Warren@dawson3d.com

